
 
  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ADDENDUM #1 
RFP #22-0042 

AGGREGATE DITCH LINING AND LIGHT 18” STONE FOR RIP RAP 
 

 
May 13, 2022 
 
The following is to ensure that vendors have complete information prior to submitting a proposal.  Here are some 
clarifications regarding the proposal for Aggregate Ditch Lining and Light 18” Stone for Rip Rap for Sedgwick County 
Department of Public Works. 
 
Questions and/or statements of clarification are in bold font, and answers to specific questions are italicized. 
 
The Purchasing Department will be moving from its current location at the Sedgwick County Courthouse to the 
new location at 100 N. Broadway, Suite 610. The move is scheduled to occur during the first and second weeks of 
June.  
 
In order to ensure that your bid and proposal responses are properly processed, we will require ALL responses to 
be submitted electronically during the month of June. This will only apply to bids and proposals with a due date 
scheduled for the month of June. 
 
The bid and proposal responses will need to be submitted electronically to the Purchasing Department at 
purchasing@sedgwick.gov. 
 
If you have any questions or difficulties, please contact Purchasing at 316-660-7255. 
 
Thank you for making this adjustment during our transition to our new location. 
 
 
 
Firms interested in submitting a proposal, must respond with complete information and deliver on or before  
1:45 pm CDT, Tuesday, June 7, 2022. Late proposals will not be accepted and will not receive consideration for final 
award. 
 
“PLEASE ACKNOWLEDGE RECEIPT OF THIS ADDENDUM ON THE PROPOSAL/BID RESPONSE 
PAGE.” 
 
 
 
 
Lee Barrier 
Purchasing Agent 
 
LB/ch 

     SEDGWICK COUNTY, KANSAS 
DIVISION OF FINANCE 

Purchasing Department 
525 N. Main, Suite 823 ~ Wichita, KS  67203 

Phone: 316 660-7255    Fax: 316 383-7055 
       http://sedgwickcounty.org/finance/purchasing.asp 
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